
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Year 1 Harvest Festival Performance 

 
 

 
Thursday 26th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 1 Harvest Festival performance which the children and 
staff of Year 1 are busy preparing for this term. 

There will be three performances which will take place on Wednesday 16th October at 9.15am, 
Thursday 17th October at 9.15am and Friday 18th October at 9:15am.  These will take place in the KS1 
Hall and each performance will last approximately 25 minutes. 

We ask that children are dropped to school promptly, and that you make your way to the Key Stage 1 
Hall in order for you to be seated in time for the performance at 9:15am. 

Due to health and safety regulations, we have restricted numbers in the KS1 hall, therefore tickets 
will be issued for these performances.  Tickets can be requested by completing the slip below. All 
family members are welcome, but tickets will be limited to two per family for just one performance 
on a first come first served basis.  
 
We all look forward to sharing our special celebration of Harvest with you. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Mr J Williams 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

           Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 
 

       Year 1 Harvest Festival Performance 
 
 
I require _______________tickets for Wednesday 16th October at 9.15am 
OR 
I require _______________tickets for Thursday 17th October at 9.15am 
OR 
I require _______________tickets for Friday 18th October at 9:15am 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________Class________ 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday 4th October 


